
POINT PINOS, NEAR, MONTEREY, CALIFORNIA. 

Letter of the Superintendent of the Coast Survey to the Secretary of the 
Treasury, communicating a report of A. M. Harrison, sub-assistant in the 
Coast Survey, on a site for a light-house on Point Pinos, near Monterey, 
California. 

COAST SURVEY OFFICE, March 14, 1851 

SIR: I have the honor to transmit herewith a sketch of 
Point Pinos, near Monterey, California, the site recommended 
in the accompanying report for the light-house near Monterey, 
for which an appropriation was made at the 1st session of the 
31st Congress; I concur in the recommendation contained in the 
report. The choice of the site between the three points 
designated might be left to the engineer charged with the 
construction of the light-house. (See sketch J, No 4.) 

Very respectfully, yours, 

(Signed) 	 A. D. BACHE, 
Superintendent U S. Coast Survey. 

HON. W. L. HODGE, 
Acting Secretary of the Treasury. 
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